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Board Action Request 

 

SUBJECT:  TFD Apparatus Surplus 

DATE:  March 30, 2022 

FROM:  Genaro Rivera, Deputy Chief 

 

Background:    

Staff is recommending the surplus of 1 2008 Chevy ambulance. This ambulance has reached the end of 

service life and is being replaced by a new ambulance. With the purchase of a new ambulance, we will 

surplus out 1(one) older unit. Surplus of this property will be through a public auction company that we 

have used in the past, they do have a consignment fee. Sierra Auction in Tucson is the name of the 

company. 

Fiscal Impact: 

This will be a small revenue source for the District. 

Alternate Option: 

Provide staff with additional direction 

Staff Recommendation:   

Authorize staff to surplus one 2008 Chevy Ambulance. 

Proposed Motion:  

Move to authorize staff to surplus one 2008 Chevy ambulance, shop #1033 

 

See Attachments 

2008 Chevy Ambulance, Unit #1033, 177,720 miles- (new ambulance) 

 


